
ROYAL BOROUGH OF KINGSTON UPON THAMES

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2021

LOCAL AUDIT AND ACCOUNTABILITY ACT 2014 SECTION 25
ACCOUNTS AND AUDIT REGULATIONS 2015

REGULATION 16

The Council’s appointed auditors have completed the audit of the Council’s
accounts for the year ended 31 March 2021. However, the certificate of
completion cannot yet be issued until outstanding objections to the accounts
have been resolved.

The Statement of Accounts can be viewed during normal office hours on
application to the Head Financial Reporting & Control at:

3rd floor, Guildhall 2, Kingston Upon Thames, KT1 1EU, or for a faster
response please contact accounts@kingston.gov.uk

The Statement of Accounts are also available on the Council’s website at
https://www.kingston.gov.uk/downloads/file/933/kingston-upon-thames-statem
ent-of-accounts-2020-21-final
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